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Dear Fellow Downtown Business: 

In 2016, the Campbellsville Downtown Business Association merged with Campbellsville 

Renaissance to become Campbellsville Main Street, Inc.  For years, both of these organizations 

had similar goals and objectives with the overall aim of promoting downtown Campbellsville.  By 

combining resources and using the strengths of each organization, there are now more 

opportunities for the advancement of downtown Campbellsville through the local, state, and 

national Main Street Programs.   

One of the earmarks of the state and national programs is community involvement with 

the realization that a progressive and vibrant downtown is central to a progressive and vibrant 

community.  So far, the community involvement with Campbellsville Main Street has been 

amazing, with many new volunteers currently serving on our four committees of Organization, 

Promotion, Design, and Economic Vitality.  We invite you to support Campbellsville Main Street 

either as a member or a corporate sponsor. 

Campbellsville Main Street, Inc. is much more than just Main Street.  We have expanded 

the geographic area to include more businesses in the downtown area.  We have also adopted a 

new graduated dues scale which is on the membership application.  It is our hope that this new 

dues scale will enable more businesses to participate in and benefit from the organization. 

The Board of Directors meets the first Thursday of each month in the lower level of 

the Campbellsville Civic Center at noon.  We invite you attend our meetings and participate in 

our committees for the betterment of Campbellsville’s downtown area.  Please feel free to 

contact any of the members of the Board of Directors with any ideas you may have for 

improving and promoting the downtown area. 

I hope you will join us in making this the best year yet for downtown Campbellsville. 

Doug Tucker, President 

 


